
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, November 15, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Breakfast for Lunch  
 Pancakes and Sausage  
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   
 

1. We will be having our TGIF fun night on Friday November 16th from 3:20 P.M. to 5:00 
P.M. This is for Gurrie students only and tickets can only be purchased during lunch  in 
the cafeteria starting Wednesday November 14th and ending on Friday November 
16th.   If you do not have a permission form please ask your advisor or you can print out 
a copy from the Gurrie website.  If you have any question please ask your advisor.  

 
2. Do you love to perform, act, or speak in front of an audience? Or do you want to get 

over your stage fright and gain the confidence you need to be on stage? If you answered 
"Yes" to either question, then come to the initial meeting for Gurrie's Speech Team 
today after school in Mr. Ingwersen's room. You'll get information for possible 
performances, some practice scripts, and we'll play some improv games (if time allows). 
If you can't make it and are interested in joining the Speech Team, see Mr. Ingwersen as 
soon as you can. 

 
3. The Gurrie Activity Council is meeting today after school in Mr. Ingwersen’s room to 

help prepare fleece blankets for the upcoming Project Linus service event. Even if you’ve 
never been to a GAC meeting before, all are welcome to join and help us with this great 
service project! See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions.    
 

4. Attention all underwater robotics STEM club members!  Our first meeting will be TODAY 
after school from 3:15 until 5pm.  We will form teams, logos and begin to focus our 
efforts on this years competition theme.  Please have a ride arranged as there is no bus 
at this time.  See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions. 

 
5. The Change War continued yesterday at lunch. 7th grade gave $21.40 but received three 

hundred and thirty pennies from 8th grade, reducing their total to $18.10 for the day. 8th 
grade gave $9.45 in silver and bills but was slammed by the 7th grade with one thousand 
one hundred and seventy-five pennies. This brought their total for the day to negative 
two dollars and thirty cents. Come on 8th grade! It’s time to pour on the change. 
Remember that the Change War ends this Friday. Winner has bragging rights AND a 
pizza or ice cream party. 
 

 


